Correspondence 3.1 Meeting – 12/01/2012

PAC-R-216



Martin Naughton <mnaughton@siptu.ie> 15/12/2011 05.00 p.m. To "PAC@oireachtas.ie" <PAC@oireachtas.ie>

cc bcc

Subject Public Accounts Committee

History:

This message has been forwarded.

For the attention of Mr. Eoin Kinane, Committee Secretariat, Committee of Public Accounts.

Dear Mr. Kinane,

I refer to today's Public Accounts Committee hearing.

I understand questions were raised as to why this trade union was not present. Would you please clarify for the Committee that we were not present because we were not invited to attend. Moreover, we have never been invited to attend. We have always made it clear to all who expressed an interest, that we have always been available to attend if invited.

We have furnished the Committee with a copy of our internal inquiry into the issue.

In the light of the media reports suggesting serious allegations were made against this Union today, we now respectively request the opportunity to appear before the Committee, to make a statement and respond to whatever questions the members may wish to address to us.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Naughton. Head of Finance and Administration. SIPTU.